hzhao@pdxchinese.org

From: hzhao@pdxchinese.org

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 6:31 PM

To: 'Info@tzmedical.com'

Subject: Invitation for ribbon cutting & open house event

Attachments: IBE Invitation.jpg

Dear Sir or Madam,

I used to work with your company as the exclusive distributor in China very briefly. Even the business didn't take off, I was impressed with your company, not just quality products but also its culture. Just a quick update on that front, we sold our business a few years ago as foreign brands were more and more unfairly discriminated against domestic brands with the gov't policies. Even top/big medical device companies had to decide to leave Chinese market. If you are still interested in Chinese market, I would be more than happy to help with answering any questions or connecting to the resources inside.

For this email, I would like to invite your company to attend the ribbon cutting and open house event on August 31 (Friday) at 9 am. It is for IBe Electronics USA, a newly invested high tech company at Hillsboro from China. The website is http://ibeusa.com/. I believe your company might benefit from their expertise and resources.

I am sending invites on behalf of the company as well as Oregon Chinese Coalition that is in the middle of forming Chinese American Chamber of Commerce of Oregon. I certainly hope you can come and join us.

The event details are in the attached invitation. I look forward to hearing from you.

Best,

Hongcheng

Chairman of the Board of Directors
Oregon Chinese Coalition
(503)709-3119
hzhao@pdxchinese.org
www.pdxchinese.org
https://www.facebook.com/pdxchinese.org/